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Tender Notice 

Save the Children is the world’s leading independent organisation for children. We work in 120 countries. We save children’s lives; we fight for their rights; we help them fulfil their potential. We work together, with our partners, to inspire breakthroughs in the way the world treats children and to achieve immediate and lasting change in their lives. 

Save the Children East & Southern Africa Regional Office invites Proposals for IT Consultancy Services to develop an Open Budget Portal for the Rwanda Government, Ministry of Finance and Economic Planning.  
 
	Ref. No
	Item Description

	SCI/RPU/ITT/OBPP/2019/001
	IT CONSULTANCY TO DEVELOP AN OPEN BUDGET PORTAL FOR THE GOVERNMENT OF RWANDA, MINISTRY OF FINANCE AND ECONOMIC PLANNING (MINECOFIN)

	

A complete set of Tender documents with detailed technical specifications can be obtained through an e-mail request at Patrick.Karangwa@savethechildren.org or Ronald.Omondi@savethechildren.org. The tender documents can also be downloaded from the Save the Children Website at https://www.savethechildren.net/user,   from 2nd August 2019. Those who download directly from the website are required to register their interest through the above e-mail address.

Complete and sealed tender documents marked with the specific Ref. No. and addressed to the TENDER COMMITTEE should be deposited in the Tender Box at the address below no later than 23rd August 2019

[bookmark: _GoBack]Save the Children
East & Southern Africa Office
2nd Floor ABC Place
Waiyaki Way
Westlands
PO Box 19423 – 202
Nairobi
Kenya
Completed Tender Documents can also be sent by mail to ESA.Tenders@savethechildren.org

Save the Children reserves the right to accept or reject any application or part thereof, and is not bound to give reasons for its decision.

Further clarification may be sought through e-mail 
Patrick.Karangwa@savethechildren.org or Ronald.Omondi@savethechildren.org
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